
Glasgow Branch Seniors’ Group – Autumn Meeting 2018 
 

After some terrible weather earlier in the week, the day of the Autumn Meeting of the 
Seniors’ Group was calm and even sunny in places.  Such is the luck of the Seniors, however, 
we were very lucky that Anne Robertson accepted our invitation to be our guest speaker 
and presenter on Thursday 11 October 2018. 
 

Anne was the ideal person to present and deliver a subject close to our hearts, namely, 
‘Round Scotland in Dance’.  Retired from teaching, Anne had retrained as a tourist guide, 
and she took us on a journey that was informative, fascinating and full of good humour, 
identifying  places with dances, and vice versa, the length and breadth of Scotland.  Along 
the way, Anne imparted facts that were both generally known and obscure in equal 
measure, covering The Borders, West Scotland, The Islands and the far North and beyond to 
Orkney and Shetland, back down the East Coast including the ‘mecca’ of Scottish Country 
Dancing, St. Andrews (home of Summer School), finishing up in Perthshire which is a 
convenient and popular venue for the Society’s AGM (Perth) in 
November. 
 

Sadly the allocated time ran out and proceedings came to a 
reluctant close.  In addition to being well known throughout the 
Scottish Country Dancing community for her dancing and teaching 
skills, Anne is multi-talented and a great asset to Glasgow Branch.  
Anne is pictured here with Margaret Sanders, our current Branch 
Chairman, who was present at the Autumn Meeting. 
 

The Seniors’ Group is indebted to Mr. George Waugh who provided the viewing screen for 
this event, along with other pieces of apparatus.  

Daphne Davidson, Seniors’ Group Organiser 
 
  


